
Meeting notes for Hope Hewett (Creative Director) and Jonas Schwab (Designer/Developer) 
on 4/9/25. 

Recording: https://wustl.box.com/s/g08ooc50t3vqeh7a9mq7nuy7pmbeu119 

The site is looking really great, very cute! The one note was to try putting the tree behind the 
text boxes. The next steps discussed was to add more pictures to the home page and to 
work on the mobile view.  
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